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27/02/2019  16:15:242019/0691/P COMMNT Samin Kashfi 1. The property developer has completely destroyed the view for his neighbours by cutting trees which were 

flagged to Camden Council as not being part of his garden.  Camden did not update its “site” nor replied to any 

of our emails irrespective of having received over 30 objections – in effect a “gaging order” was imposed on us 

and regrettably this was seen rightly or wrongly by many local residents as “Camden” acting on behalf of the 

“property developer”.   

2. The current fence is far too high and when I sit in my sitting room, kitchen or bedroom all I see from any of 

these windows is the top parts of his fence.  My flat is situated on 2nd floor.  You can therefore only imagine 

what the view for the flat located on 1st floor is like. What he has built does not blend in at all with the adjoining 

gardens/neighbourhood.  Camden Council has a duty of care as a custodian to ensure that what the property 

developer builds blends in with the neighbouring houses and not to the detriment of neighbours.  This clearly 

has not been the case in this instance.  

3. The height of the ground in the garden has been raised by the developer and the gentle slope has been 

destroyed /eroded.  It should not take a planning officer much effort and time to measure the height of the 

adjoining gardens in lower part of Frognal and to compare it to the current height of the grounds in the garden 

of the developer to work out by how much the property developer has raised the ground in his garden without 

authorisation/consent.  We would be happy to arrange for a member of Planning Office to gain access to 

gardens in house 4, 6, 8 (there are two gardens in house no. 8), and 10 - 12  Frognal so the height of grounds 

in these gardens can be measured to give a fair indication of slope.

27/02/2019  19:51:362019/0691/P OBJ Peter kocen The property developer has raised the ground at the end of garden substantially, without the appropriate 

permission, which means anyone standing on the current platform built at the end of garden can look into 

neighbours’ flats. An invasion of privacy like that isn’t fair. 

The view has been blocked with a huge white fence which is too high and obscures the little greenery visible 

from our block.

As a result of the substantial loss of trees and foliage, the amount of dust coming into the flat has notably 

increased.

This development is inappropriate, out of character with the neighbourhood and will cause loss of privacy so I 

object.
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